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February, 2021 
Dear Partners in the Gospel,

Thank you for your faithful prayers on behalf of our family and ministry here in Thailand. The
Lord has answered some of those prayers in very specific ways!

Ministry: We are praising the Lord that the lady (New) who we asked you to pray for
regarding her salvation has made a verbal profession of faith to us! A couple of Sundays ago,

she called her friend (one of our faithful ladies) and told her, “This sheep has come to
the fold!” Praise the Lord and thank you for praying for her! Her commitment was
obvious as she began calling her family to let them know of her changing from

Buddhism to belief in Jesus Christ as Saviour. We had not told her to specifically do this, though she
had heard of the need to witness from hearing the lessons and sermons over the last 7+ months. In
our last letter, we also requested prayer for the older lady who had made a profession of faith and
then has fallen away. Although she has attended a service or two since that letter, we ask that you
continue to pray for her to listen to the audio Bible and return for sound Bible teaching and preaching.
Please pray for those who have received the Gospel over the last few months to consider the truths
given and for the Spirit to do a work in their hearts.
The Bible Institute class on Bible Interpretation has begun, and I have 3 ‘for credit’ students with 3
additional students who are auditing the class. The principles taught in this class are incredibly
important for the students to grasp, so that they can learn to feed themselves and, if the Lord wills,
their future flocks.

Covid-19 Situation: Thank you for praying with us about the reopening of Thailand for missionaries
to return from overseas. The government has expanded the types of visas that they would allow to re-
enter the country as of January. Already, several families have, or are in the process of going through
the mandatory state quarantine to be able to return to ministry in Thailand.

Family News: Thank you to those who took the time to send birthday greetings for Maureen last
month, that was very kind.
For the most part, we are doing well physically, though I would ask you to pray for Maureen as it
would be beneficial for her to be able to find a good chiropractor to help treat her scoliosis. She had a
great chiropractor, but he has returned to his home country.
The children are doing well in their studies and personal growth in grace and life skills. They are all
actively involved in the ministries at church - especially the childrens’ ministry and music.

Please know we are praying for you as well.

For His Glory,

Mike Sullivant, Jr. & Family

The Sullivants
Michael, Jr. & Maureen

Jessica, Wayne, Wyatt & Charity

in Thailand


